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$Aepublic of the Phtlippines

Department of Education
REGION V - BICOL

MEMORANDUM

TO

FROM

SUBJECT

DATE

Schools Division Superintendents/OIC-SDSs
Division/Section/Unit Chiefs of this Office
All Others Concerned

GIiLB SAD
Regional Director

NEW REGIONAL DIRECTOR OF PNP REGIONAL OFFICE §

May 6, 2022

Please be informed that the Philippine National Police, Police Regional Office 5 has a
new Regional Director in the name of PBGEN MARIO A. REYES, effective April 23, 2022 per
attached copy of the letter dated May 4, 2022 from Jonathan A. Panganiban, Police Coronel,
C, RCADD of the said Office.

Relative thereto, it is hereby requested that all communications for the said Office
shouid be addressed as follows:

PBGEN MARIO A REYES

Regional Director

Philippine National Police

Police Regional Office 5

Camp BGen Simeon A Ola, | egazpi City

For information and guidance.

AP/PS/MATB
0510672022

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Section Chiefs/Head

All Other Concerned

Regional Center Site, Rawis, Legazpi City 4500

T 0917178 1208
© regionS@deped gov.ph
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Public Schools District Supervisor and In-Charge of the Districts
School Heads, and

For Information and compliance.

%USAN S%)LLAN (o]

Schools Division Superintendent
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